
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any 

concerns about the 
welfare of a child, 

please call: 
01522782111 or report 

to a staff member in 
school 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

It has been a privilege to be part of Welbourn's wonderful family since September.  The 
children, staff and parents welcomed me and together we enjoyed lots of great experiences.  I 
will remember the church services, Christmas productions, wonderful singing as well as the 
children's love of learning and kindness towards one another.   It is a strong community and 
together I know you will enjoy having Mrs Ingamells in school full time to carry on the schools 
journey. 

Thank you to everyone for your friendly welcome and support that you have offered me and the 
school in support of your children over the past few months.  I wish you all the best for the 
future.   

All the best from 

Jayne Watson 
Executive Headteacher  
 
 
Hello, my name is Mrs Ingamells and I thought I would just introduce myself before I take up 
my new position as Headteacher of Welbourn C of E Primary School after half term. I have had 
lots of experience in teaching as I have been working as a teacher for 23 years both in 
Yorkshire where I grew up and then in Lincolnshire where I relocated to. I have worked for a 
variety of different primary schools, these schools have significantly contributed to me 
becoming the teacher I am today.   I have taught across all Key Stages and have had many 
leadership roles.  I thoroughly enjoy teaching, and knew from an early age this was the career 
path I wanted to pursue.  

I have a 13 year old daughter who is also wanting to follow in my footsteps and has dreams of 
also becoming a teacher one day. I also have various interests such as walking, gardening, 
and I attempt to attend a gym class twice a week. I love animals and currently have two indoor 
rabbits (Pebbles and Smudge) and will take my role of caring for Mila very seriously. 

I am eager to meet all of you and be a part of your child/ren's educational pathway. I strive to 
continue to create an environment where your child/ren feel safe and achieves both academic 
and personal success. 

 

I hope you all have a fantastic half term and look forward to seeing you all on the 24th February. 

Kind regards 

Anna Ingamells 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Thursday 13th February 2025

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Academic Year 
2024-2025 

14.02.25.             
Break up for half 
term 

24.02.25.       
Children return to 
school 

06.03.25.             
World Book Day 

18.03.25.            
SWRA Maths 
Challenge – team of 
4 from Moonstone 

21.03.25.                 
Red Nose Day 

25.03.25.          
Parents Evening 

27.03.25.     
Reception and Year 6 
national height and 
weight 
measurements 

01.04.25.             
Easter Service at St 
Chad’s 

04.04.25.              
Break up for Easter 
Holidays 

22.04.25.       
Children return to 
school 

Whole school trip to 
Rand Farm 

 

 

 

 

 


